
 
 
L A N E   C O U N T Y   S H E R I F F ‘ S  O F F I C E 
 
N E W S  R E L E A S E 
 

 

Byron M. Trapp, Sheriff  Phone:  541-682-4150 
Lane County Sheriff’s Office  Fax:  541-682-4522 
125 E. 8th Avenue  www.lanecounty.org/Departments/Sheriff 
Eugene OR  97401  Email – sheriffs.office@co.lane.or.us 
   
   
   

 
CASE NUMBER:                                16-6976 
 
DATE/TIME OF INCIDENT:           9/29/2016 2:47 am 
 
DATE/TIME OF RELEASE:            9/29/2016 10:45 am 
 
NATURE OF STORY:                       Fatal Motor Vehicle Crash on London Road 
 
LOCATION:                                        London Road near Nichols Lane, Cottage Grove 
 
DETAILS: 
 
On 9/29/2016 the Lane County Sheriff’s Office responded to a single vehicle crash on London Road 
south of Nichols Lane in Cottage Grove.  Investigation indicates that the vehicle, a 2003 Kia 
Optima sedan, was travelling south on London Road when it went off the roadway and down an 
embankment.  The 24 year old female driver was pronounced deceased at the scene.  There were no 
other passengers in the vehicle at the time of the crash, and at this time it is unknown why the 
vehicle left the roadway.  The Lane County Sheriff’s Office will be conducting the death 
investigation with the Lane County Medical Examiner’s Office.  The identity of the driver is not 
being released at this time until next of kin have been notified. 
 
No other information is available at this time. 
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